
iJUN 5 - 1961 

Dr. T. J. Thompson, Chair=an 
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
U. S. Atomic Energy Coummission 
Washington 25, D. C.  

Dear Dr. Thompson: 

Enclosed herewith are 18 copies of comments received 

from Consolidated Edison Company of New York* on the pro

posed regulation (Part 100) which would prescribe reactor 

site criteria.  

Sinco•,ely yours, 

Eber I. Price 
Assistant Director 
Division of Licensing 

and Regulation 
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